
  

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 7 June 2024 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Drama Showcase Wednesday 3 July 2024 

We would like to invite you to the Drama Department Showcase on Wednesday 3 July 2024 at 6pm 
where our students will be performing two pieces in the theatre here at NLS. 
 
Firstly our VIBE Drama club students will be performing their rendition of Hamlet by William 
Shakespeare. The group have been working on this with Mrs Wright to retell the story from Ophelia’s 
point of view and have also enjoyed a masterclass from the RSC as part of their preparation.  
 
The second performance is from students involved in the KS3 Physical Fellowship opportunity who 
will be performing their piece at the Belgrade Theatre on July 4.  As part of their preparation they have 
worked with a Highly Sprung Director to create their performance piece. 
 
Doors open at 5.45pm for a 6pm start. Performances should be finished by 7pm. 
  
To join us please register for a free ticket via ParentPay (www.parentpay.com) by Tuesday 2 July so 
we can gauge numbers; we will not actually issue a physical ticket. 
 
We look forward to welcoming you on the evening and showcasing the wonderful Drama work our 
students are involved in.  Should you have any questions or need further information, please feel 
free to contact us. 
 

 
Debby Hill 
Performance Faculty Leader, Subject Leader Drama 
 

 

http://www.parentpay.com/

